
 
  

THE 68TH DISTRICT NYCHA TRACKER FINAL REPORT 
 
Last year, our office set up a NYCHA Heat and Hot Water Tracker to track of heat and hot water outages in our NYCHA 
communities. As the Assembly Member for the 68th Assembly District, which has the highest concentration of public of 
housing in the State, I am committed to ensuring our communities complaints and concerns are not just heard but are 
addressed. 
 
Our neighbors have experienced serious interruptions in heat and hot water services and my team has worked tirelessly 
to assist in expediting complaints made to NYCHA. As we say goodbye to the winter and welcome the spring and 
summer, we are sharing our final outage report. 
 
While May 31st is the official end of the “heat” season please remember, that landlords are required to provide hot 
water year-round. Please continue to reach out to my office if you experience hot water outages or other repair issues in 
your apartment or building. 
 

 
NYCHA TRACKER REPORT 

April 30, 2019 - May 31, 2019 
 
 
Gaylord White Houses 
Heat and hot water interruptions were reported at 
2029 2nd Avenue on 5/11, 5/12 & 5/15. There was 
intermittent service through the week. Service was 
fully restored by 5/15. 
 
Again, on 5/20-5/26, the building tenants 
experienced intermittent hot water service. Normal 
service has been restored since 5/27 and the NYCHA 
website indicated there was no service interruption 
at this location. We will follow-up with NYCHA about 
this chronic hot water issue. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
Clinton Houses 
Hot water interruptions were 
reported at 1505 Park Avenue on 
5/30. As of 5/30/19, the NYCHA 
website indicated there was a service 
outage that they are currently 
working on restoration. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Johnson Houses 
Hot water interruptions were 
reported at 1581 Park Avenue on 
5/29. As of 5/30/19, the NYCHA 
website indicated there was a service 
outage that they have since address 
it. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*The views and opinions expressed in this report do not necessarily reflect the official policy of any other agency, organization, employer or company. We make no 
representation as to the accuracy, completeness, correctness, suitability, or validity of any information in this report. All information is provided on an as is basis. 


